
 

 

 

 

 

From: Donna Kinnaman [mailto:dkinnaman@CAPECO-WORKS.ORG]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2007 11:08 AM 
To: Cecilia Lyons 
Subject: RE: Comments on the preliminary proposal for a new FDPIR funding methodology  

I believe that any funds received for capital expense purchases should be reduced from the 
original grant award.  The proposal indicates the reduction only if the capital expense award was 
over $50,000.  By eliminating all capital expenditure awards, it maintains an equal playing field to 
determine the allocation for each entity. 
 


